
                      Fairview Principal’s 100 Club                  

 

August 19, 2016 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Fairview is very excited to continue our Positive School-Wide Behavior Program, 

Fairview Principal’s 100 Club.  The goal of this program is to: (1) assure a positive school 

environment (respectful, responsible, and safe). (2) increase desirable, prosocial student 

behaviors, (3) decrease bullying, teasing, defiance, disrespect, and (4) provide multiple levels of 

praise for the student, plus positive communication with parents.   

Staff members all over the building will be “catching” students showing exemplary 

behaviors.  Some examples of exemplary behaviors could include: random acts of kindness, 

demonstrating respectful behavior, especially in difficult circumstances, being courteous and 

polite, stepping up to help in an incident when someone is being teased or bullied, being extra 

helpful to adults or to other students, using excellent table manners, demonstrating fairness and 

good sportsmanship, accepting consequences respectfully, as well as many other behaviors that 

staff might encounter. 

Students “caught” displaying exemplary behaviors will receive a yellow “Way to Go!” 

ticket from any of our staff members. If your child is awarded with this ticket, they will report to 

the office after their recess time. They will sign Fairview’s Celebrity Book of Fame, and pick a 

number from 1 to 100.  Their name will be placed on the 100’s board in the office with that 

corresponding number.  That student will receive a positive ticket home, a small prize, and their 

name will be read over the morning announcements.  Once we have a complete line of 10 

numbers, across, up and down, or diagonally, each of those 10 students will receive a Fairview 

Principal’s 100 Club t-shirt.   

This is a positive way for us to show our students how proud we are of how well-behaved 

they are and how they make a positive influence at Fairview Elementary. It is also our way of 

thanking parents/guardians for your continued support and guidance at home.  As a team, we will 

continue to achieve Fairview’s Panther Pride!! 

 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Eldridge 

Stephanie Eldridge 
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